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CUDA BITES
August 26, 2019
“Dream Big, AIM Higher”
   




Good Morning - it is Monday August 26, 2019



Attention Students:  Students Services/Discipline is now located in the Front Office 




Attention students.  PERT testing will be held September 3rd and 4th for any student wishing to dual enroll at Daytona State this year.  Please see your guidance counselor or Mrs. Croak to sign up.  The last day to sign up is Wednesday, August 28th.   All testing will begin at 8:30 in the media center. Again, if you wish to dual enroll this year, please sign up to take the PERT by August 28th.



All DSC students taking classes in the fall can pick up book from Mr Parker. 



Attention seniors!! Anyone interested in running for senior class office please see Ms. Flanagan in 6-124 for an application. 



Students interested in traveling to Iceland in June 0f 2020 should stop by the Cuda Zone (5-102) to pick up a flyer. There will be an informational meeting at Open House on August 28 in the Cuda Zone. Bring your parents and a friend!



Attention students. The Fellowship of Christian Athletes needs students to help lead the club this year. Our officers plan and run the games we play, decide who will come and speak at our huddles, and help with student outreach programs. If you would like to be an officer for FCA, please stop by and get an application from Mr. Sampson in room 5-216. You can return your completed applications to him at any time. Thank you for your support
Tomorrow’s Leaders is a leadership training program developed by FUTURES Foundation for Volusia County Schools and was designed for high school juniors. 

Throughout the Tomorrow's Leaders program, students are challenged in their understanding and awareness of the complexities of relationships, teamwork and problem solving. Skills, perspectives, and relationships gained during the program will help students set and achieve personal and professional goals, that will better prepare them to assume leadership positions.

Applications may be found on the school website, www.nsbhigh.com under the Activities Tab.

Completed applications are due to Mrs. Johnson in the Guidance Office on September 6th





Sports

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Attention all girls interested in participating in the Girls Basketball Open Gym please sign up in Coach Cochran's room 5-211. You will need a completed physical and updated Family ID to be turned into the Athletic Office, in order to participate. Basketball Interest Meetings will be held on Tuesdays during lunch in room 5-211. There will be lots of fun, games and snacks will be provided. Open Gym will begin every Tuesday and Thursday 6:00-7:30 pm from August 27th through October 24th. Go Cudas!


Have a great day!!
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